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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

BBC Children In Need 2021 

 

 

I am pleased to advise that we will once again be taking part in this amazing event. 

 

This year it takes place on Friday 19th November 2021. 

 

We are asking children to come into school in their own clothes (or Pudsey clothing) and for a suggested 

donation of £1 per family.  (Obviously if you wish to make a bigger donation to Children in Need you are very 

welcome.) 

 

Donations will need to be made via our Just giving page below: 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/edgewood-primary-school?newPage=True   

 

Please do not send your child with cash on the day. 

 

Many thanks for your help in supporting this amazing fundraising event which supports so many different 

groups and charities in the UK and abroad. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Mr Seeley 

Headteacher 
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